
St Roch’s Secondary School 
Parent Council Meeting  
Tuesday 24 May 2016 

 
Sederent:     B Hewitt, A Simpson, M Chambers, S Fulton, S Stone, A Lynch, W Jones, M 
Mulligan, R McKellar. 
Guest: David McEwan 

 
Apologies: J McLaughlin, MA Bowers, T Donnelly, F Delury, C Gardiner, C Leahy, M Bulman  
 
1.Welcomes Welcome and apologies.   

 
2. Pitch Legacy DMcE reported on mixed news re the Pitch. The report details no 

spare budget however upon scrutiny he believes higher costs 
have been allocated and there may be monies available to re-
allocate to the pitch funding. 
The feasibility study will not cost as much due to a current study 
being carried out on another pitch, we can use this as a starting 
point. 
Once the tender is agreed he will be in a better position to 
advise. This should be between now and the end of term 
however DMcE will obtain this information and forward to the 
group. 
Once we are in a better position with this funding we can then 
look at other organisation which may be able to contribute such 
as Lottery and Sports Scotland. Glasgow Life are also in the 
frame to support us further and DMcE will liaise with his contact 
(Kevin Giddings). 
In the meantime the group should consider which other 
groups/clubs will utilise the pitch facilities outwith school hours 
which will make our case stronger. 

 

3. Previous 
Minutes 

Minutes Agreed  

4. HT Update School Blazer issue has been resolved. 
Sample ties were made available to view 

 

5. Parish Update BH advised a new priest will be in place within St Philomena’s 
which will take the pressure off St Roch’s parish. 
 

 

6. Funding 
Update 

Tesco Bags Of Help opened for grant applications close on 3 
June. AS requested RMcK advise her on the contact for the 
School gardens and she will submit an application. The minimum 
amount is £8000. 
Area Budget Committee awarded PC £4000 towards the Costa 
Rica trip. MM will arrange transfer of monies once the figure has 
been credited to PC bank account. 
PC awarded £400 towards school Paris trip 
Agreed the PC need to up the game re fundraising and this will 
be a strong focus on the group next term 

 

7. Treasury £613 approx figure. (Reduce by £400 per above) 
 

 

8. AOB Distribution of PC Annual Report will be organised by SF. It will 
be placed on website and possibly included in Summer 
newsletter.  
 

 
 
 

 Next meeting will be the AGM at the start of the new term 
AGM arranged for Tuesday 23 August at 6:45 
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